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Everyone wants to be seen, and having your website visible to the world is crucial 

for your business. 

 

What if we told you that your flash website is not visible or able to be viewed by 250 

million to 5 billion people? That is a large number of people that you are losing out 

on business with, and that number continues to grow everyday. 

 

These people own Apple products, and therefore cannot see your webpage on their 

iPhone, iPad, or any apple products they own, due to the fall out between Apple and 

Adobe. Flash does not work on Apple IOS products.  

 

Most users are now using their iPhones to view most webpages they visit. Mobile 

web users will soon out number PC users. Just think, if you own a Flash website, or 

do not even own a mobile presence for your website, then you are missing out on all 

these potential customers.  

 

What is the solution to this problem? In order to be seen by those 5 billion people, 

you need to covert to an Apple (iOS) friendly design and site, and make sure you 

have a mobile site. 

 

After your site is converted from Flash, customers will then be able to search you, 

and view your website on any mobile device that they own, ultimately increasing in 

your online traffic and customer flow.  

 

Do not lay back and continue with your non-Apple-friendly, outdated Flash website, 

constantly missing out on potential opportunities to be searched or viewed by the 

increasing number of people owning and relying on mobile Apple products.  

 

Convert your website today and be seen by all!  

 

 

 

 

 


